
               Freedom of Information Act Request 
 

 

Ref: FOI 19-20 33 Date issued: 18 November 2019 

Subject: Joint Workplace Protocol 

Question(s) asked and answer(s): 

Please provide a copy of the most recent “Joint Workplace Protocol” which seeks to 

detect, disrupt and deter the illegal employment of migrant workers by sharing 

information between government departments and enforcement agencies. 

GLAA response: 

Under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act – the GLAA is not required to 

provide information in response to a request if it is already reasonably accessible to 

you. The information you requested is already in the public domain and is available 

via the following link: 

Memorandum of Understanding - Cross-government cooperation on the Workplace 

Joint Working Protocol.  
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